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The Guidelines for ships operating in polar waters aim at
mitigating the additional risk imposed on shipping in the



harsh  environmental  and  climatic  conditions  that  exist  in
polar waters.

This  publication  should  be  of  interest  to  maritime
administrations,  ship  manufacturers,  shipping  companies,
cruise and tour operators, education institutes and others
concerned with the safe operation of ships in polar waters.


